RD- 0342

Sent: Saturday, October 12, 2002 6:54 AM
To: Adm nistrator Wi ght
Subj ect: Adopt the Cl ean Energy Proposa

Oct ober 12, 2002

St ephen Wi ght

Adm ni strator and Chi ef Executive Oficer
Bonnevil | e Power Adninistration

PO Box 12999

Portl and, OR 97208

Dear Adm nistrator Wi ght,

The Bonneville Power Adm nistration has a trenmendous opportunity
to lead the Northwest by crafting an energy plan that will protect
busi ness, workers, consumers and the environnent. | therefore
urge you to adopt the "Cl ean Energy Proposal" approach to BPA
servi ce.

Si ncerely,

Mar k Mar shal

4201 NE Ri verside Loop
McM nnville, OR 97128
USA



